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Website team meeting 11/12/18 11:00 PR House, Lewes. In attendance Neil P (NP), Paul R
(PR).

Website traffic is increasing all the time and is proving to be a valuable asset to our area,
both for members and non-members. Stats for November (1%t — 30%") 1235 unique visitors,
current average is over 41 visits per day, November saw a big increase, mainly due to
updates on the meetings page.

Ongoing work: We have been working on the new meetings page, this still has a few
teething problemes, i.e the search option is still missing. This should be resolved asap. In the
meantime, please keep checking the site for your meeting and inform us asap of any
changes required. We have updated the site with the festive period meeting closures and
also the upcoming F&E events. If anyone requires any further changes, please email
webservant@sussexna.org please do not text these through as some information has been
getting lost and it’s easier for us to track via email.

We are currently looking into better storage options, so we can increase our archive of
audio shares, reports and periodicals. We are currently monitoring site usage. Any feedback
about content would be much appreciated. Eg what would you like to see more of etc?

Financial: Last invoice for meetings update (£144.00) has been paid.

Moving forward: Action Point: It has been brought to our attention that the Lewes Sunday
night meeting has been experiencing problems and has failed to open on at least two
occasions in the last month. The website team are questioning the validity of this meeting
and if it should still be included on the website. Can we have some clarity from the LSC
please as to what our guidelines are as to what constitutes an NA meeting and when it
should be advertised on the website?

NP has contacted our special worker about setting up a meeting to resolve the issues with
the meeting search option and also to look into better print options for the online meetings
list. Hopefully this will be tied in with our next webservant meeting.

The team would also like to include a history of NA in Sussex on the For Members page. NP
has chatted briefly with a couple of our more “senior” members and they are more than
happy to share their experience and memories. To take this forward we are looking for
someone to research, collate and write this section along with our webservant team. If
anyone would like to get involved, please contact Neil P or Paul R. Or alternately email —
webservant@sussexna.org

Next meeting:
Week commencing 7t Jan, venue TBC.

*** In Loving Service***






